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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department will be
hosting a July 4™ event at the Gilbert Youth Soccer Complex. The
event will be held on from 6PM to 9:30PM and will include musical
entertainment, youth activities, food vendor and a viewing site to
watch the local fireworks show. The event has been designated as a
“Limited Public Forum” pursuant to Section 53-15 et seq. of the
Town of Gilbert Code.

There will be an adjacent “Public Forum” established at the
Southwest corner of the Soccer Complex parking lot.

For further information, contact Mike Leppert, Recreation
Coordinator at 480-503-6235.
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Rod Buchanan, Parks and Recreation Director



July 4th Viewing Site-Gilbert Soccer Complex
July 4, 2016

Viewing Area

Limited Public Forum Area- Parking Lots (other than where noted), Viewing ,Concession and Activity Areas

Public Forum Area— Southwest corner of the parking lot



